
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 1st March 2019, the whole school gathered in school hall to support our 
annual pupil ‘Bake Off’ competition, prior to the beginning of Lent. This year there 
were 27 entries by children from the infants and juniors. Once all children had been 
congratulated for their baking brilliance, entries by Isabelle, George and Brooke were 
chosen as the top three cakes, with Brooke’s turtle cake being the winning entry. 
 
Following the winner’s presentation by Mrs O’Brien and Mrs Smith, the children had 
the chance to buy a slice of cake. The Liturgy Leaders will decide on which items from 
the CAFOD Fundraising catalogue will be purchased to support and help families 
overseas. Well done and thank you to everyone for their generosity. 
 

 


